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Terry Goodman

We want to welcome you to the first issue of our third year with the Missouri Journal

of Mathematical Sciences. If you are already a subscriber, we thank you for your support

of MJMS. We encourage you to share the journal with your colleagues. If you are not a

subscriber, we hope that you will find MJMS to be interesting and relevant for you and

that you will consider taking out a subscription soon.

If you are familiar with MJMS, you will notice that we have made a change in the

format of the journal. We believe that this larger size will make the journal easier to read

and more convenient to handle. We welcome your comments about the new format or any

other aspect of MJMS.

Let me encourage you to consider several ways that you might become more involved

with MJMS. We welcome manuscripts submitted for publication. We have been most

impressed with the quality of the manuscripts already submitted and you will find the

articles in this issue to be representative of that quality.

You may have one or more problems that you could submit for the problems section or

you may have solutions for problems that have already appeared in MJMS. Finally, please

send us announcements of professional meetings, seminars, etc.

We look forward to another exciting year for MJMS, and we hope that you will

continue to find it interesting, challenging, and informative.

1


